



PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL

Mr Bernard Spiegal and Mr David Mond Flat 72 Albert Palace Mansions Lurline Gardens SWII 4DQ

3 April 2025

Dear Mr Spiegal and Mr Mond,

Thank you for your letter dated 17 March 2025 in response to the consultation about the nomination of the next Archbishop of Canterbury.

I am very grateful indeed for the time and care you have taken to respond to the consultation, and I will make sure what you have written is noted and given careful consideration as part of the nomination process.

Yours sincerely,

Canon Stephen Knott

SkymnKnitt

Archbishops' Secretary for Appointments